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Scan to donate!

A $20 donation will cover the cost of one
week of summer membership for a youth!  



Our Club members have kicked off the year with energy
and enthusiasm! In partnership with Owensboro

Community & Technical College, we proudly attended
the "Hands-On-Horizons: Building Tomorrow's
Workforce" event. This exciting collaboration

highlighted workforce development programs and
certification opportunities available at OCTC, giving our

teens valuable insights into the career pathways
shaping today’s workforce. Our members had the

chance to explore hands-on activities and interact with
experts across a variety of fields.

And that’s not all! Last weekend marked the debut of
our 2025 BGC-KY eSports League with an action-

packed first match. We were thrilled to welcome six
Kentucky Boys & Girls Clubs to our Fidler Family Unit,

where we celebrated friendly competition and the
spirit of teamwork. Unit Updates

What's Going On At The Club

Inspire and empower
young people by

offering
meaningful

opportunities that will
enhance the

quality of life for youth,
especially those who

need us most, to
realize their full

potential as
productive,

responsible and caring
citizens.

Boys & Girls Club
 Mission

We’re thrilled to share exciting
progress on our ‘Harvesting

Dreams’ initiative, thanks to the
POW! Partnership of Women,

whose generous support made
the installation of our new 12-by-
16-foot greenhouse possible! This

greenhouse is a major step
forward in bringing our vision to

life and will serve as a hub for
hands-on learning and growth.



THE NEWS

Investor Spotlight

Board Member Spotlight Thank You to
Our Board

Members for All
You Do!

Steve Gold  

Bruce Pritchett  

Bill Fidler 

Brian Owen

Alex Caudill

Chad Kietzman

Michelle Hope 

Jon Sights

Herbie McKee

Stephen Boyens

Kim Terry 

Jordan Schreiner

Kyle Fuller 

Renner Wehr

James Runion

 Chad has been a member of The Boys
& Girls Club board for a little over a
year now. Whether it’s helping out
with events or tackling repairs around
the Club, Chad is always ready to
pitch in and offer his time and skills.
Thank you for your dedication and
support, Chad!

We would like to recognize our wonderful donors,
Tommy Dempewolf and Sandra Freeburger. 

We’re incredibly grateful for their ongoing support which
makes a huge impact on our Club. Whether it’s through

their presence at our fundraising events or their
generous contributions, they help provide vital

resources for our members.

This month we would like to recognize our board
members Jon Sights and Chad Kietzman!

Jon has served on our board since
we first began back in 2019! Jon is
always ready to lend a hand on
multiple event committees, helping
make sure our fundraising efforts are
a success.
Thanks so much for all you do, Jon—
we truly appreciate you!

Ann Logan

Kate Pride

Garrett Greenwell



Mark Your
Calendar!

Please contact me for more information or if you
would like to volunteer your time!
Email: maddiemoore@chbgc.org 

2025 Upcoming Events 

5th Annual Golf Classic 
Location: Bridges Golf Course

Date: Friday, May 9th

Morning Flight: Registration begins at 7:00AM CST.
Teams will tee off at 8:00AM CST
Afternoon Flight: Registration begins at 12:30PM
CST. Teams will tee off at 1:30PM CST.
Lunch will be served for both flights beginning at
12:30PM CST. 

2nd Annual Great Futures Dinner 
Location: Boys & Girls Club of Henderson

Date: August TBD

*More information to come

2nd Annual Chefs Giving 
Location: Boys & Girls Club of Henderson

Date: Saturday, October 18th

*More information to come

3rd Annual Christmas Auction 
Location: TBD

Date: December TBD

*More information to come

*To register, please email maddiemoore@chbgc.org


